
NORTHWEST STUDENT BULLETIN

February 20, 1962

There will be no school this Thursday, February 22, 
Washington's birthday. Attention is called to the 
attendance rule stated in the Student Handbook, to the 
effect that class absences on Wednesday and Friday will 
be counted as double absences. There will be classes 
on Friday, .
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The basketball team was victorious once again last night.


